
   

Soybean Farmers Share 2023 Farm Bill Priorities 
 

Washington, D.C., May 25, 2022. The American Soybean Association is excited to share soy’s 

2023 Farm Bill priorities. As the House and Senate Agriculture Committees lay the foundation for 
this pivotal legislation, ASA hopes its initial priorities list will provide insight and assure soy growers’ 

interests are considered as the farm bill process continues with hearings this year and legislative 

development next year. 
   

ASA President Brad Doyle, who grows soybeans in Arkansas, said, “Getting to this point has involved 
a thoughtful information-gathering process that began back in September 2021. We wanted to 

assure as many farmer voices and soy states as possible were involved to make this a comprehensive 

list tailored to their needs. We look forward to sharing with our congressional leaders as a helpful 
resource and reminder that ASA is available to assist with the farm bill reauthorization process.”  

   
The document contains a general needs assessment and topical break-outs, including farm safety 

net, conservation, trade, energy, rural development, research and nutrition.  
   

Among the priorities included: 

   
• Improving the Title I farm safety net for soybeans 

• Continuing the voluntary, incentive-based, flexible approach to conservation programs 
• Investing into promotion of U.S. commodities globally 

• Building biobased and biofuels opportunities 

• Ensuring broadband coverage is accessible throughout rural America 
   

ASA’s steps for determining its farm bill principles began internally with education sessions for 
farmers serving on the ASA Board of Directors and soy state affiliates to hear more about the various 

titles included in the farm bill. ASA then worked in conjunction with allied soy groups United Soybean 
Board and U.S. Soybean Export Council to distribute a widespread survey to farmers. Finally, ASA 

hosted a series of 12 listening sessions, by both titles and geographic regions, in which farmers and 

states could share input – or follow up by comments submitted to ASA staff. These priorities will be 
refined into more specific requests by early 2023. 

   
 

   

### 
   

   

   

The American Soybean Association (ASA) represents U.S. soybean farmers on domestic and 

international policy issues important to the soybean industry. ASA has 26 affiliated state 

http://asa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xMDYwNTY5OCZwPTEmdT0xMTQ0OTc2Mjg0JmxpPTk1MjAzNDk3/index.html
http://asa.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0xMDYwNTY5OCZwPTEmdT0xMTQ0OTc2Mjg0JmxpPTk1MjAzNDk3/index.html


associations representing 30 soybean-producing states and more than 500,000 soybean farmers. 

More information at soygrowers.com. 

   
 

For more information contact: 
Wendy Brannen, wbrannen@soy.org 
 

Access this release online at SoyGrowers.com. 
  

   

   
   

If you no longer want to receive News Releases from the American Soybean Association, opt out here. 

  

Unsubscribe from all ASA email. 
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